
TLCA NEWS:
•	 Due to COVID-19 guidelines 

clubhouse rentals have been 

postponed. TLCA will continue to 

follow NJ guidelines on gathers.  

•	 Please help keep our community 

areas clean and safe, report any 

unusual activity to the board. If you 

see vandalism occurring, please call 

the police. 
 

•	 Community members have reported 

vandalism at the clubhouse, 

including the removal of the 

clubhouse’s shingles and an attempt 

to steal the dog shadow figure.  

•	 TLCA has submitted applications 

to lower both Timber and Spruce 

Lakes. If permitted we will lower 

the lakes from mid-November thru 

March. While the lakes are lowered, 

it is a perfect time to make any 

needed repairs and to clean up the 

shorelines. 

•	 Residents no longer need to contact 

Monroe Public Works to schedule or 

request a bulk trash pickup. Pickup 

is on the 1st and 3rd Friday of each 

month.

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
Dues must be paid to attend the meeting and current beach 
tags must be worn. 

WHEN:
Monday, February 15th 2021, 7:30pm

WHERE:
Timber Lakes Clubhouse
(Due to COVID-19 Regulations, the meeting may be outdoors depending 

on attendance.)

MEETING AGENDA:
Flag Salute • Minutes from 10/19/20 • Treasurers Report 
All Committee Reports • Potential community events 

CURRENT VOTES:
There are no current votes scheduled.
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Tony Ayers: President
(609) 932-3483

Richie Gratton: Vice President
(856) 723-3388

Ryan Nottis: Treasurer
(215) 892-8996

Victoria Mroczek: Secretary
(856) 981-9170

Paul & Dianne Haaf
(856) 629-5610

Ed Haaf
(609) 868-1492

Joe Bangs
(856) 740-2124

Ronnie Craig
(856) 629-4104

Tom Berridge
(856) 364-8286

Rudy Matlack
(856) 404-3424

Ron Pilla
(267) 312-2408

George Henry
(609) 289-7729

Scott Dankel
(732) 610-6308

Michael Mroczek
(908) 605-0797

CURRENT BOARD MEMBERS

To contact the association please 
email us: tlca@timberlakes.org or call: (856) 318-2818

For up to date news and information, 

please visit www.timberlakes.org and 

sign up for our email newsletter.


